

BOIL WATER BEFORE 
USE UNTIL FURTHER 
NOTICE
l	 Owing to a temporary deterioration in water quality, 

Northern Ireland Water and the Medical Officer are 
advising all customers in your area to boil tap water

l	 Boil all water for cooking and drinking (bringing water 
to the boil is sufficient)

l	 Use boiled water that has cooled for drinking, 
preparing babies’  foods, cleaning teeth, making ice 
cubes and to wash foods which are to be eaten raw 
e.g. salads

l	 Tap water can be used for washing and bathing
l	 The water can be used for toilet flushing
l	 Please use water sparingly at this time. The 

unnecessary running  of tap water could prolong the 
problem

l	 You will be informed when the water is back to normal
l	 Please talk to your neighbours to ensure that they are 

aware of the situation
l	 Every effort is being made to restore your water to 

normal as soon as possible
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We apologise for any inconvenience – for further 
details please telephone WATERLINE on:

08457 
440088




